
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY RESCINDED 

 
Effective June 28, 2022 12:00. 

 
 

The Water Quality Advisory for the City of Enderby Drinking Water System has been 
lifted. 
 
It is now safe to use water normally. 
 
Please help by informing others. 
 
For further information, contact the City of Enderby at 250-838-7230. 
 
Date of issue: June 28, 2022 12:00 
 
Issued by: Tate Bengtson, Chief Administrative Officer / EOC Director 

 


